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 14th March 2017 

 
 

Hello to all, 
 

March 2017 - What a fantastic month!  

{ƻ ŦŀǊΧ мǎǘ aŀǊŎƘ ς Youth night; the 8th March 

was a packed agenda with the induction into the 

Club of a new member ς ŀ ōƛƎΧ Ψ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ 

¢ǊŀŎŜȅΗΩ  hǳǊ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊ ǿŀǎ .ƻō DƭƛƴŘŜƳŀƴƴ ŦǊƻƳ 

Donations in Kind.  In celebration of the 500th 

container about to be sent overseas the Club 

contributed $500 towards the work of DIK ς 

thanks to Vijay for his input.  Paul and Tania 

headed up the presentation by the Cambodia 

team (included 3 hard-working dedicated non-

Rotarians) that returned recently having 

completed their work in Sna Dek Cho village.  

What an inspirational meeting! 

Coming up on the 15th March we have a visit 

from Principal Natalie Nelson, Vice Principal 

Justin Hone, School Committee Member Gavin 

Ryan and the two school captains from Ashburton 

Primary School. Gavin will talk about the CEM 

garden project ς thanks for arranging Michael.  

Our Family Fun Day is on 26th March and 

planning is well in hand ς thanks to Chris and the 

team. Please note that March 22nd is FFD 

planning and Team Planning night  

Stay tuned to hear about our speaker Rev Glenn 

[ƻǳƎƘǊŜȅ ŦǊƻƳ {ǘ hǎǿŀƭŘΩǎ !ƴƎƭƛŎŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻƴ 

March 29th ς thanks for arranging Walter. 

 

Remember partners and friends are always 

welcome to attend - Share the fun! 

Cheers for now 

Judy  

 

Whatõs on this week? 

We have 5 visitors from the 

Ashburton Primary School to 

talk about the pending the 

garden project we will be getting 

our green fingers working on. J 

 
 

And the following week:  

Final preparation for our Family Fun Day 

 
 

Presidents  

Patter  
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        *** We need someone to work 
                  Security 10pm to 1am. 
Can you help or know someone who can? 

Event Activity: Key Organiser/ 
The ΨDƻ ¢oΩ person: 

Chief Organiser Chris Don 

Silent Auction Janet Massie 

Hampers Tania Aisbett 

Book Stall Mel Gray 

Preserves Ros McMorrow 

BBQ Michael Bennett 

Hot Chips Fiona Lewi 

Shaved Ice Veronica Otten 

Honey Hein Otten 

Mini Golf Ian McBean 

Lob a Bob Rod Kenafacke 

Plants Marg Joss 

Pop Corn Dawn Paynter 

Fairy Floss Trevor Simpson-Bull 

Our Bouncing Castle Frank Warner 

Cakes Christina Bliss 

Ride Tickets Sandi Fulcher 

Information/Membership Paul Rake 

Entertainment Caroline Adrian 

Money/finances Lyndon Joss 

We need YOU...  

 
 
Hampers 
We need your help with the followingé. 

 
Items to make a travel hamper, boy/girls hamper, 
Easter egg hamper, gourmet hamper, and a 
ƳƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ Řŀȅ ƘŀƳǇŜǊΦ  
 
All donations very, very welcome.  
 
Tania looks forward to hearing from you. 
 
 

 

Silent Auction 
Ask your friends if they haveé. 

ΧΧΦAny gifts looking for a new home? 

 
ΧΧΦΦAny Retailers that are feeling generous and 
want to market their business as well as supporting 
a great Rotary cause? 

ΧΧΦ!ƴ ΨŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜΩ ǿŜ ŎƻǳƭŘ ŀǳŎǘƛƻƴ ƻŦŦΚ 

Janet looks forward to hearing from you. 

 

 We need your Books  
¶ Hardbacks, paperbacks, magazines - all in 

great condition. 

¶ !ǎƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΣ ǊŜƭŀǘƛǾŜǎΣ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎΧΦ ƛƴ ŦŀŎǘ 
ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǘƘƛƴƪ ƻŦΧΦǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ Ŧƛƭƭ ƻǳǊ 
tables.  
 

Mel G looks forward to hearing from you.  
 

 

 

Andé.Plants  

¶ To all those green fingers out there ς if you have 
any plants to donate, please contact Marg Joss 
J 
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CHADDY CHATTER ς 14th March 2017 

International WomenĊs Day Breakfast 2017 

 

   
Another very successful and enjoyable Breakfast celebrating InǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ 5ŀȅ 

raising $40,000 for charities, put on by Women In Rotary.  Our Mischa once again managed all 

the bookings for the 1083 attendees!!! Having assisted Mischa on the last 2 days of what 

she has worked on for 3 months, she most certainly has done an amazing job!!  

Kitty Chiller was the guest speaker and she was very good!!! Did you know she got death 

threats whilst in her role as Chef de Mission? 
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ColjėqefpėjlkqeĄpėNETWORKER: 

 

 

Come join us on this 

bike ride  for a great  

cause and ôbike õ fun!  

Sunday 23rd April 2017 
¶ Sandi F  

¶ Paul R  

¶ You?  

¶ Email Sandi now J 
 

Do you receive the Rotary Networker direct 

to your email? If not, feel free to let Sandi 

know as it is a very worthwhile read. J 
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KXm\ĕk_\ĕ[Xk\øø 
Weds 31st May 

 

Letôs go out to dinner for a 

fabulous evening! 

More information next week 

J 

 

 

 

 
 

Business Cards ï Would you like some? J 

Who would like to order some Rotary Chadstone/East Malvern 

business cards personalised with YOUR name? J 

Cost will be approximately $50 for 500 cards 

If you would like to place an order, please provide the following details to Sandi at 

sandi_fulcher@hotmail.com 

¶ Name: 

¶ Title:   eg Member since 2003, Past President 

¶ Mobile Phone: 

¶ Email address: 

  

mailto:sandi_fulcher@hotmail.com
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Planned visit to Timor Leste Ĉ 
this April 2017: 

Salamari Primary School located in Baguia Province in 
Timor Leste, have no toilets or proper drinking water 
facilities.  άFriends of BaguiaέΣ ŀ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴ 
which was founded in Melbourne assisting the Baguio 
Province, has a Memorandum of Understanding with the 

City of Stonnington for the development of the region.   
City of Stonnington supported two teacher training programs: Primary Teacher Training and 
Training and funding for teachers at three village 
Kindergartens recently.   

Chadstone/East Malvern Rotary will build toilets at the 
primary school.  A team of volunteers will be visiting the 
project site from 26th April 2017 for two weeks, to 
construct 3 toilets. 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ΨƘŀƴŘǎ ƻƴΩ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ 
and experience local culture, please register your interest 
as soon as possible. 

So far we have Vijay, John W and Jayden heading off. 

For further details, please contact Vijay Susarla:  
Email: susarla2008@gmail.com  
Mobile: 0410 619 323. 
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